
🎅Weekly update - Week Commencing 16th December🎅 

 

🎄 KS2 Choir will be taking place today, all other clubs are finished for the term🎄 

 
🛷Forest School is taking place tomorrow, Class one and four will be attending🛷 
 

⛄Thursday is Fry Up Thursday in Breakfast Club, book online or contact the office if you 

would like your child to attend⛄ 

 

🎁Wednesday is the Christmas lunch and Christmas Jumper day, please donate here if 

you wish https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-hub-rgpp 🎁 

 

❄️Our Christmas Church service is taking place on Wednesday, everyone is welcome to 

attend.❄️ 

 

💙Elina in Class one is taking part in a sponsored swim tomorrow, raising money for 

Great Ormond Street, if you would like to donate to support her; the link is below 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/24hrswim?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL💙 

 

🔔Just a reminder that we finish at 2pm on Friday, there is no after school club running🔔 

 
Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year 

from everyone at Stapleford 🎄 
 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-hub-rgpp
https://www.justgiving.com/page/24hrswim?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL

